
RESOLUTION 2020-11-26 
                       

                   RESOLUTION FOR COVID-19 HAZARD PAY 
 
 WHEREAS, on March 9, 2020, the State of New Jersey through Governor Phil 
Murphy issued Executive Order 103 proclaiming a statewide public health emergency; 
and 
 
 WHEREAS, since that date employees worked tirelessly  attempting to combat 
COVID-19 virus, without the ability in any way to perform any of their work assignments 
in whole or in part remotely or from home, or implement alternate work weeks; and 
 
 WHEREAS, within these efforts, the employees have courageously placed their 
own health at risk by personally addressing and responding to the direct emergency and 
critical needs of the tenants, families, and public; and  
 
 WHEREAS, the Housing Authority Town of Dover Board of Commissioners 
wishes to recognize the efforts and commitment of these dedicated employees; and  
 
 WHEREAS, HUD issued COVID19 relief funds that permits the Housing 
Authority Town of Dover Board of Commissioners to acknowledge the extraordinary 
efforts of these employees by authorizing additional compensation or Hazard pay for 
performing such difficult tasks; and 
 
 WHEREAS, the Housing Authority Town of Dover Board of Commissioners is 
grateful for the effort put forth by these employees who throughout this pandemic have 
continued to directly, closely and without question interact with the tenants, families, and 
public. 
  
 NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Housing Authority Town of 
Dover Board of Commissioners agree to offer hazard pay of an additional paycheck for 
the Executive Director, the Housing Assistance Technician and the Administrative 
Assistant, and a $500 stipend for the contracted Cleaning Service worker and the social 
worker.    
 
 
Motion by Vice Chairman Mullin   
 
Second by Commissioner Valencia      
 
Motion carried on 11/2/2020  
   

Original Signed By: 
       ______________________________ 
       Maria Tchinchinian, Secretary 


